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Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

As we approach the end of another busy term at Horton Park, it is with great joy and gratitude that we reflect on the wonderful achievements 

and moments of celebration that have filled our school community. Your continued support has made a significant impact.  

First and foremost, a heartfelt thank you to all the parents, carers, and friends who contributed to the tremendous success of our Winter Fayre. 

Together, we raised an outstanding amount of over £1500 for the school. This generosity will undoubtedly enhance the educational 

experiences and opportunities we can provide for our children. Your commitment to our school is truly appreciated, and we are grateful for the 

sense of community spirit that the Winter Fayre brought.  

 

Lastly, we extend warm wishes for a Merry Christmas to all our families celebrating this festive season. May your homes be filled with joy, love, 

and happiness. 

Thank you once again for your unwavering support, and we look forward to creating more memories and successes in the coming year. 

Wishing you all a joyful holiday season and a Happy New Year! 

 

 
  

Goodbye and Good Luck 

As we celebrate the accomplishments, we must also bid farewell to some valued 
members of our school community.  

Mr. Wright, Teacher for 6B, has been an inspiring educator and a valued member of 
the team. Mrs. Abowath, Cover Supervisor and Mrs. Lorna Naylor, teaching 

assistant have also played crucial roles in shaping the educational journey of our 
children.  

We extend our sincere gratitude for all their hard work, dedication, and the positive 
impact they've had on the lives of our children. 
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Welcome 

We have some new members of staff 

joining the team in January. 

 

Alia Khan who will be working and 

supporting the children in Year 4 

 

Aliya Khan will be supporting the 

children across Reception and Year 1  

 

Shazia Khan will be working in 3A 

Parent Governor Vacancy  
We are currently looking for a parent to join our Governing Body 

referred to as the Local Advisory Board. School governors play a 

key role in raising school standards and monitoring performance. 

They play a role in supporting, questioning and challenging senior 

leaders.  

 

Interested?   

Request a nomination form from school. The closing date for 

this round of nominations is Wednesday 3rd January 2024. 
 

 

Important 
As we approach the festive season, we want to remind you of important dates. Horton Park 

will close for Christmas on the 15th of December 2023, and we will welcome the children 

back on the 3rd of January 2024.  

 

To add a sprinkle of holiday cheer, we invite all students to join in the festive fun with 

parties and non-uniform day on the 15th of December 2023. 
 

 


